
RENHOLD PARISH COUNCIL

 Lizzie Barnicoat
Clerk to the Council

PO Box 1548
Bedford, MK44 5AX

Tel: 01234 771702
25th May 2022

Planning Officer
Bedford Borough Council
Borough Hall
Cauldwell Street
Bedford MK42 9AP

Dear Officer,

APPLICATION  No:  -  22/00953/S73  Erection  of  new  dwelling  with  detached
garage,  including  variation  of  approved  plans  condition  2  attached  to
18/02565/FUL, to allow for changes to the habitation of the loft void over the
garage and the inclusion of an external stair and roof lights to the roof. Land To
The Rear Of Wentworth House Ravensden Road - the Council unanimously agreed
to respond they continue to object to this application,  the Council felt it would be
better to reduce the impact on the nearby Home Close properties for the stairs to be
moved to the other side of the property.  As well as consideration must be made that
all outside lights are hooded and they must only come on when needed to minimise
impact and light pollution for the Home Close bungalows. 

Yours sincerely,

E. Barnicoat

Lizzie Barnicoat
Renhold Parish Clerk


